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MILLBURY- On Tuesday, June 1, 2021 all Town of Millbury municipal buildings will open to the 

public.   

Town Hall will begin new hours of operation, which are as follows: Monday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday 8:00 AM- 4:00 PM, Tuesday 8:00 AM-7:00 PM, and Friday 8:00 AM- 12:00 PM.  

Residents and businesses are encouraged to continue to use the drop box outside the entrance 

to Town Hall, as well as the Town’s many online services.  Please visit the Town’s website at 

www.millbury-ma.org. 

For the latest information from the Millbury Public Library, visit www.millburylibrary.org or call 

508-865-1181. 

For details regarding the Senior Center, click on the Senior Center under the Departments tab 

on the Town’s website: www.millburyma.org or call 508-865-9154. 

Visitors inside all municipal buildings are required to wear masks.  We appreciate your 

compliance. 

The Town will continue to monitor guidelines from the Office of the Governor, Board of Health, 

and the Department of Public Health, and it will modify restrictions as necessary and prudent. 

Thank you for your patience and flexibility as we adjust to frequently-changing regulations.  The 

Town’s goal is to establish and maintain a safe and positive environment for all residents and 

employees as we continue to provide essential municipal services.    

For more information, please visit www.millbury-ma.org or contact the Town Manager’s Office 

at 508-865-4710.  
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